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It appears the State Water Board is looking at taking more water to save fish as the only solution to
answering problems the fishing industry faces.  Salmon are raised in fish hatcheries. They need a modest
water flow to survive beyond the hatchery environment.  Agriculture needs the water to remain in the
central valley - not go out to the pacific ocean.  Focus on preserving water through more water through
reservoirs - not diverting water to the ocean - So Sacramento River can go south to Los Angeles.
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